THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School e February 14 2014

$EL FAMILY WORD FOR FEBRUARY: CALM

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: ""Change will not come if we wait for some other person or some other time. We are the ones
we've been waiting for. We are the change that we seek.” by President Barack Obama

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Lily Smyth & Willy Luca - 3Cr

LHTV MUSICIAN: Peter Leonard, Casey Reynolds, Nick Burns, Ryan Zaatari, Max Wang — 6Battiloro

Monday
2/24

Tuesday Grade 5 CAPS
2/28 SIT

Wednesday | Grade 6 CAPS
2/26

Tharsday Grade 6 CAPS
2/27 :

Friday Shirt Day
2/28 Grade 3 French Club
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| BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 11th at 8Spm
at the DO.

BEAUTY AND THE BEAST
Change in Saturday, March Ist rehearsal ~ Full Cast 9-1PM; Stage Crew 2-5PM

EARLY PICK-UP
If you decide, after your child has left for school, that you need to pick him/her up early, it is not
{ necessary to call ahead. Please just come to the front office and we will call your child for dismissal.
; Back-up notes are still necessary when your child has a change in transportation at the end of the day.

ABSENCES
Your child’s absence is being recorded as an unknown and unexcused absence if you do not make a
telephone call to the nurse’s office. An absence note is not sufficient. The phone call must be made.




DRIVING CAUTION

When driving on the school grounds, please be mindful of our traffic patterns and be sure to proceed
with caution.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFF$

Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM
start of school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

AFTERNOON PICK-UP

For safety reasons, we ask that all children being picked up in the back circle wait in line until picked
up. Children are not allowed to cross over the parking lot.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the
traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is
paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

LABEL ALL CLOTHING

It is imperative that you label all clothing your child wears to school. When an article is misplaced, it is
easy to find its owner if the clothing has a name in it. Thank you.

LOST JACKET

If a black, NorthFace down jacket with a green lining, size small, has inadvertently arrived in your
house, please bring it to the main office at school. Thank you.

NEW STUDENT

Sophie Talamas is a new student in our school as of Monday, 2/10/14. She lives at 8 Heritage Court, CSH
- phone number 212-495-0150. Sophie’s mom and dad are Erin and Michael Talamas. Welcome!

FROM THE LH$/PTG

A Night of Magic

Unfortunately, due to the storm, we had to cancel “A Night of Magic” for the second graders.
We will eblast a new date as soon as we have one.

' LHS$*PTG Meeting
We also had to cancel the LHS*PTG Meeting. We are hopefully going to have the same speaker
regarding Cyber bullying come to our March meeting so watch out for eblasts about that. Qur next
meeting will be on Thursday, March 20th at 9:15am in the Little Theater.
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Registration for Lloyd Harbor Village Park Summer Camp
Saturday, March 8, 2014 at Lloyd Harbor School

Children attending LHS are invited to attend Lioyd Harbor Summer Camp 2014!

* Resident Registration: 9:00 am Saturday, March 8, at Lioyd Harbor School
(Lottery System will be used.) Cost $250 per week each child.

® Non-Resident Registration: 1:00 pm Saturday, March 8, at Lloyd Harbor
School. Cost $350 per week each child.

Students entering 1st grade through 5th grade in Séptember, 2014, living within the Lloyd Harbor
School boundary, who attend or will attend Lloyd Harbor School are eligible to register.

Fun outdoor activities with school friends!
Swimming, Arts & Crafts, Tennis, Field
Games, Special Events and Pizza Thursdays!
For Fifth graders - Stand Up Paddle Board &

Kayaking!

Camp Season: Monday, June 30 - Friday, August 22 f

Location: Lioyd Harbor Village Park
Camp Hours: 10:00am — 3:00pm

h For Lloyd Harbor Residents: Jr. Rec campers may register for

« )ﬂ two week sessions this year!

Camp registration materials avallable at registration. A copy of your child’s most recent
medical exam must be submitted at registration. For more information, contact Camp Director, Jim Barton
ipartonihvo@aot.com or call Camp Hotline: 516-501-6950.




Joan Gannon  Kathleen Genovese Francesca Haniquet
LAB LSP

LAB

Please join us for a complementary showing of

“Despicable Me 2”
On Thursday Feb 20th —12:00 noon

Cinema Arts Centre
423 Park Avenue
Huntington, NY 11743

Seating is limited.
To reserve your seat please e-mail us at:
coldspringharbor@danielgale.com

Please include your name, address, phone number and
how many adults and children will be attending.

Laura Zambratto
Lsp LAB s LAB
So\ Spring :Humbomr:ﬁﬁi:; 316526770 Sponsored by Daniel Gale Sotheby’s International Realty
s P! T,
coldspringharbor@danielgale.com Cold SPﬂng Harbor Office
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“KEEP YOUR FAMILY SAFE “
SERIES AT COLD SPRING HARBOR LIBRARY

The Cold Spring Harbor Library & Environmental Center will be hosting a series of programs to in-

form children and adults how to stay safe in a variety of situations.

FAMILY PROGRAMS

FAMILY SELF DEFENSE WITH
MASTER MIKE OF MASTERS KARATE IN SYOSSET

Saturday, March 1, 2:00 p.m.
garn the art of self-defense with karate Master Mike

CHILD ID PROGRAM
Saturday, March 8, 1:00-4:00 p.m.

Sponsored by New York Life. Come get an ID for your child and enjoy complimentary refreshments.

ADULT PROGRAMS

SURVIVAL SIGNALS:
- TRUST YOUR INSTINCTS TO STAY SAFE
Tuesday, March 11, 10:00 a.m.
Learn how to reduce your chances of being a crime victim. Officer Larmour of the Second Precinct
will discuss risk factors, how to plan ahead for problems and emergencies, and why you should trust
your instincts when “something just isn’t right.” Attendees will receive tips on staying safe at home,

at the office, and in the car. Q&A to follow

IDENTITY THEFT PREVENTION
Thursday March 20, 2:00 p.m. I
Don't be a victim! A detective from the Suffolk County Police Department will advise you on what

identity theft is, what criminals do with your identity and how to prevent becoming a victim.

Cold Spring Harbor Library & Environmental Center
95 Harbor Road
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724
631.692.6820  www.cshlibrary.org CSHMoble Arp
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